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Dear Parent/Carers,                14th March 2013 
 

We like to encourage the children to eat healthy food and also to try all types of food. 
 

We understand that for some children there are certain foods that they are not able 
to eat due to medical, allergy or religious reasons.  

 
Please use the form below to let us know if your child is unable to eat or try anything for 

these reasons, and also if you are happy for us to encourage them to try other types of food that 
they may not have at home. 
 
Please don’t tell us about food that they don’t like or won’t eat, as they will let us know this 
information. 
 
Thank you for your help with this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lindsey Fuller 
Headteacher 

 
...................................................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

 
Child’s Name.............................................................................. 
 
My child is unable to eat the following foods for the reason supplied: 
 
.....................................................................        Medical / Allergy / Religious / Vegetarian 
 
.....................................................................        Medical / Allergy / Religious / Vegetarian 
 
.....................................................................        Medical / Allergy / Religious / Vegetarian 

           
          (please circle ) 

  
 I am happy for my child to try all types of food offered 
 

(please tick) 

 

Parent’s signature ......................................................................    date..................................... 


